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Comments: Hello,  

This is my first winter getting to enjoy the Chugach National Forest on a snowmachine. I have lived in Alaska my

whole life and in the past few years I have really fallen in love with getting outside and hiking and biking and

exploring the beautiful peninsula. I just bought my first new snowmachine in August and I am really looking

forward to seeing Alaska from a whole new point of view. I've had friends for years tell me how there is nothing

like the beauty of getting on the back side of Turnagain over looking the inlet or the Lost Lake area. Today's new

snowmachines are more then twice as fuel efficient and use way less oil and are quiet and much better for the

environment. I hope my comment from a life long born and raised right here in the Kenai Peninsula can make a

change to keep all of our riding access open and stay open. Please don't let people who don't even live in this

state and don't fully understand this dictate us who have been here for many years do. Thank you and I really

look forward to getting out there and seeing a whole new part of Alaska. 


